
Good morning, Sally, 

These are the results we have, after lots of door knocking at different times of the day since last 
Thursday, to try and speak to everyone in these houses. The conversations really helped my 
planning as well. 

 

Total delivered 18 

Approvals 13 

Objections 0 

No returns 5 

 

I have attached a spreadsheet with the replies, any comments returned, and a summary of 
which houses replied/didn't and what they said, so you can see all the correspondence. I have 
scanned a copy of the online survey, and copies of the emails I received with paper copies 
returned. 

- out of the 18 houses I delivered to, there are 13 approvals and no objections. Three supportive 
replies included comments that I feel are manageable within our planning. 

- 5 residents/houses have not replied. 2 of these were away (according to neighbours), 2 have 
not replied to any calls or door knocking I have tried at different times, and 1 person I spoke to 
said they would complete the survey but haven't yet.  

 

After talking to the residents of xxxxxxxxxx, I agreed to test my suggested floodlighting of the 
area for the overnight match. I did this on Friday night, I am not sure if they saw it (as they 
haven't been in when I have tried their house since to ask)  After talking to xxxxxxxxxxxxx, I 
tested putting this pitch further away from the pavilion and Lucas Lane, in the unmarked space 
between the cricket square and the horse field. This was without any of the pavilion lights on, 
and just the Accies battery-powered portable lights. I think this arrangement could work well 
for our overnight hours.  

 

I hope this is enough to make a decision on the event on Thursday 10th April, as planned.  

 


